
ELLEN F. ROSENBLUM 
Attorney General 

FREDERICK M. BOSS 
Deputy Attorney General 

DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE 
GENERAL COUNSEL DIVISION 

December 20, 2019 

Cheryl Walker 
Administrative Specialist 2 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
Administrative Hearings Division 
201 High St SE, Ste 100 
Salem, OR 97301 

Re: 	Change of Counsel/Service List Change Letter; DOJ File No. 248200-248200 

Dear Ms. Walker: 

As you are aware, Mr. Steven Wolf is no longer contact counsel for the Office of 
Emergency Management (OEM), within the Oregon Military Department. For purposes of 
updating the Public Utility Commission's service list, please insert my name as contact counsel 
for OEM. My contact information is: 

Serena D. Hewitt 
Attorney-in-Charge 
Government Services Section/General Counsel Division 
Oregon Department of Justice 
1162 Court St. NE 
Salem, OR 97306 
Phone: 503-947-4543 
serena.d.hewitt@doj.state.or.us   

Please let me know if you need any further information. 

Sincerely, 

Serena D. Hewitt 
Attorney-in-Charge 
Government Services Section 
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